
 
 
 

MINUTES OF THE DACUSVILLE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 
JANUARY 18, 2011 

 
The bi-monthly meeting of The Dacusville Business Association was held on January 18, 2011 
at the Dacusville Lions Club.  Invocation was given by Joyce Palmer.  President Ronny Hall 
welcomed attendees and members, and gave opening remarks.  Minutes of the November 16, 
2010 meeting were read and approved.  Teresa Landers presented a treasurer’s report that 
will be filed. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS:           
Beautification  Our three (3) Welcome to the Dacusville Community signs are in place and the 
beautification committee is a work in progress.  
Membership  Linda Hall and Pat Childress are working on meeting attendance.  They 
stressed the importance of visual exposure.  President Hall is encouraging a membership total 
of fifty and asked everyone to give the committee names and businesses to contact. 
Website   John Given and Justin Hall will work together on expanding dacusville.org and 
report back at our next meeting. 
 
OLD BUSINESS  President Hall spoke about dba and the Dacusville Community Club working 
together during the coming year with a transition beginning January 1, 2012.  The largest 
obstacles to overcome will be IRS dealings, name change, and the re-writing of the bylaws. 
Discussion followed on the possibility of developing a directory either on the website or a hard 
copy.  Discussion followed on the possibility of website advertising. 
 
PROGRAM  A very interesting presentation on How a “Brit” Ended Up In Dacusville was given 
by John Given.  His personal story gave us all a better insight into who our neighbor John is. 
 
President Hall announced our next meeting will be March 15th. 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sylvia D. Hughes 
Secretary 
 
 
  


